
Invitation to the Dembowski Model United Nations 2023

Dear students,
On behalf of the Secretariat, it is with great pleasure that we invite you to attend the Dembowski

Model United Nations 2023, conference held for the first time in Gliwice, in our school. It will take
place from Friday 1st December to Sunday 3rd December 2023. We will be welcoming Delegates and
Guest Chairs from all parts of Poland and beyond, in our halls and in the Silesian University of
Technology, the venues of our event. DEMUN 2023 is organised entirely by the students of DP2 with
significant MUN experience and we would like to share our knowledge in the field with other students
of our school, as well as provide you with a chance to start debating in a familiar environment. For
those unfamiliar with the concept, we will hold an introductory meeting so that you feel comfortable
and assured during the event.
Model United Nations conferences are simulated debates of UN committees. Participants play the
role of Delegates representing member countries of the organisation. In each committee, moderated by
experienced students in the role of chairs of the debate, the delegates focus on one problem and
attempt to reach a realistic solution that represents the interests of their country as well as follows the
values and rules of United Nations Organisations.
DEMUN 2023 consists of five Committees, debating a variety of topics:

1. Security Council - an advanced committee with a complex problem of addressing the ongoing
crises caused by the Coup d’etat in Niger.

2. UN Office on Drugs and Crime - which will attempt to delve into the problem of prevalence
of corruption in sports, including match-fixing and doping.

3. Disarmament and International Security Committee - which will have to find ways to
strengthen the protection of critical infrastructure in the face of cyber threats and attacks.

4. World Bank - attempting to improve coordination and information sharing between global
institutions, in order to prevent a future financial crisis.

5. Crisis Committee - with a topic announced on the first day of the conference resembling a
real-life crisis.

The event is a chance for both experienced debaters and students attending such an event for the first
time to develop their public speaking skills and ability to form arguments, while learning to take part
in successful cooperation and exploring the issues of global importance.

Important information:
- The official language of the event is English.
- We welcome all high school students above the age of 14.
- The delegate applications are already open, to take part in the conference it is necessary to

apply through https://mymun.com/conferences/demun-2024
- The Delegate fee is 140 zl. It covers all the materials necessary in the debates, lunches and

refreshments in between sessions.

https://mymun.com/conferences/demun-2024


If you have any questions, contact us at dembowskimodelun@gmail.com or on instagram
@demun_23. Feel free also to talk to members of the Secretariat at school or contact Hanna Frej, the
President of the General Assembly of the conference on messenger.
Follow our instagram to see all of the updates. Below we provide you with an infographic with the
most important information.

We hope to see you 1st December during DEMUN 2023!

Sincerely,

The Secretariat

mailto:dembowskimodelun@gmail.com



